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Bob Poulin was the lucky winner of the 

beautiful handmade quilt raffle, the 

draw was made April 27th at the church. 

 

Thank you to all who donated to the 

St. John’s Food Drive held the 

month of April. Gift cards as well as 

a variety of nonperishable goods 

were collected and dropped off at 

our local food bank.  

On April 24th & 25th the UCW had 
one of their largest Spring Garage 
Sales to date.  Thank you to 
everyone who volunteered their 
time setting up, during the sale or 
the clean up. This event takes 
many hands, and your assistance 
is always appreciated.  

Mark your calendar for a fun 
night out with some great 
music, featuring all your favorite 
hits from the movies! Tickets are 
available, so don’t wait to 
secure your spot! 

May 5th UCW Meeting  

 1:00pm  

May 11th Mother’s Day 

May 18th Rev. Park Away                                           

Worship Leader      

 Bob McRae  

Dates to Remember  

bonnyvilleunited@gmail.com     780.826.3003 www.bonnyvilleunitedchurch.ca 

A HUGE thank you to the Hoedown Committee and all of 
the help in bringing this year’s Dine and Dance together. 
  It was another sell out year! Yeehaw 
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